
 

 
Please be advised that the hallway, stairwell, and lobbies carpet 

replacement is scheduled to begin Monday, July 15th. The project will 
begin with a crew removing the carpet and baseboard on the third floor 

and moving down from the. The install crew will follow behind.  
 

During the project please exercise caution when you are in the work 
areas. There will be some noise associated with the work. Please plan for 

this inconvenience.  
 

A dumpster will be placed on the Northeast end of the parking lot as 
indicated in the photo below for the duration of the project. Please DO 

NOT park in this area.  
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